
EMILY PIKE 
Murder Victim 

Arizona 
January to February 2025 

REWARD 
The FBI is offering a reward of up to $75,000 for any person providing independently verifiable information identifying the individual(s) responsible for 
the disappearance and murder of Emily Pike. 

DETAILS 
The Federal Bureau of Investigation's Phoenix Field Office, the Gila County Sheriff's Office, the San Carlos Apache Tribal Police Department, and the Mesa Police 
Department, all in Arizona, are seeking the public's assistance in identifying the individual(s) responsible for the disappearance and murder of Emily Pike. Emily 
was reported missing from a group home in Mesa, Arizona, on January 27, 2025. On February 14, 2025, her remains were recovered by Gila County sheriff’s 
deputies near Forest Road 355 on state land near the San Carlos Apache Indian Reservation in Arizona. 
 

If you have any information concerning this case, please contact the FBI's Toll-Free tipline at 1-800-CALL-FBI (1-800-225-5324). You may also contact 
your local FBI office, the nearest American Embassy or Consulate, or you can submit a tip online at tips.fbi.gov. 

Field Office: Phoenix 

http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field/
http://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/legat/
https://tips.fbi.gov/
https://www.fbi.gov/contact-us/field-offices/phoenix
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